MEMORANDUM State of Alaska

Department of Transportation & Public Facilities
Alaska Marine Highway Systemn

To:  AMIHS Fleet Date: September 26, 2016
Managers and Supervisor.

S
From: Captain John F. Falvey fr Subj: Vessel Layup
General Manager - M/V Taku, FVF Chenega

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify you that the Department of Transportation &
Public Facilities, Alaska Marine Highway System (AMHS) will be laying up the M/V Taku and
the FVF Chenega. The effective layup date for the FVF Chenega is October 17,2016 and the
M/V Taku is October 26, 2016. Both vessels will be unmanned and without a foreseeable returm

t0 service date.

Questions may be directed to Captain Falvey at 907-228-7250, or your union representative.

cc: Captain Michael A. Neussl, Deputy Commissioner, DOT&PF
Benthe Mertl-Posthumus, Labor Relations, DOA, DOP&LR
Shanna Burns, Human Resources, DOT&PF, ASD
Dana Phillips, Human Resources, DOT&PF, ASD
Ben Goldrich, MEBA, Union
Shannon Adamson, MM&P, Union
Karena Perry, Pete Lapinski, Joshua Stephenson, IBU, Union

“Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.”



